
LAKE COUNTY OHIO 
HOME-ARP FEDERAL GRANTS PROGRAM 

COMBINED NOTICE 
NOTICE OF PROPOSED ACTION TO BE TAKEN RESPECTING PROPOSED SUBSTANTIAL 

AMENDMENT TO THE 2021 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN 
NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY 

 
The Lake County Board of Commissioners announces the proposed substantial amendment to the 
2021 Annual Action Plan and HOME-ARP Allocation Plan for eligible uses to be funded with 
available HOME Investment Partnerships American Rescue Plan (HOME-ARP)  Program funds from 
the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD).  
 
A. HOME-ARP Program Amount Available: $469,950.00.  The HOME-ARP Allocation Plan describes 
eligible activities, including local investments in housing, homelessness assistance, and supportive 
services; and the eligible qualifying populations that may benefit. The HOME-ARP Allocation Plan is 
available online at https://www.lakecountyohio.gov/planning-community-development/. 
 
B. Notice of Funding Availability: Lake County has opened the HOME-ARP application period for 
eligible entities for the HOME-ARP Program in the amount listed above. All funding request 
applications must be submitted to and received by Lake County Planning and Community 
Development (P&CD) by 4:00 PM on Friday, May 9, 2025. Submissions will be received by U.S. Mail 
or by drop oƯ at the “Planning Inbox” in the main lobby of the Lake County Administration Building 
at 105 Main Street, Painesville, OH 44077. This application form is available at 
https://www.lakecountyohio.gov/planning-community-development/, or by request, a paper copy 
can be sent by U.S. Mail. Questions can be directed to Rhea Benton, P&CD OƯice, phone (440) 350-
2740 or by email, Rhea.Benton@lakecountyohio.gov. Per HUD regulation and Lake County Citizen 
Participation Plan, a public hearing will be scheduled on a date to be determined to discuss the 
substantial amendment and to solicit public input.  
 


